

AMN. SOHN CARTER

Dear Sir,

I am writing to you in <u>total disgust</u> about the matter of the Nuclear Waste Dump in the N.T.

Not only have you and your Government gone completely against the voting public (Your voters) and totally ignored our say, you now have the arrogance to totally remove our rights to have a say by so-called legislation in the courts.

As regards to your newspaper advertisement for E-mailing, (in todays' paper, giving us only today to act!) perhaps 30% of Alice Springs are on the internet, so how do most have a say? (No phone or fax numbers)

What guarantee do we the public have on safety if by some unforeseen circumstances something goes wrong?

Eighty five percent of the Northern Territory public say NO!

This is not only a grossly illegal thing to do, but totally unconstitutional!

Thanks,
Jamie Lander (and many others in Alice

Springs)